
Lakeville  Fire  Dept.  new
tower ladder provides way to
further serve community
“Lakeville’s new Tower Ladder is home and it fits!

We knew there was some concern out there, so we made sure it
would fit before the vehicle was ever built. Still, Chief
O’Brien refused to watch the first time backing her into the
building. He said the stress was just too much!

The  men  and  women  of  the  Lakeville  Fire  Department  are
grateful for this resource and the opportunity to serve our
community at a higher level. Thank you to all who supported
this project!

The Lakeville Firefighters want to recognize our Select Board
for  their  support  of  this  project!  Brian  Day,  Lorraine
Carboni, Lia Fabian. Our elected leadership will own a piece
of all the value provided back to our Town for the decades of
service to come.

Thank you to the vehicle committee who dedicated countless
hours to get this right. Thank you to Lt Ryan Silvia for
taking  the  lead  on  coordinating  the  design,  build,  and
delivery.

Thank you to Dave Farrell Nefea for helping us navigate the
process from start to finish. We need to complete some in-
service training and then the truck will be in service.”
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